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A NEW TERM!
I hope you all had a very Merry Christmas and hope this New Year brings all that you wish for.

[image: image3.wmf]We are just into the first week of the new Spring Term and I can barely remember the Christmas holiday – where does the time go!  Looking at the weather around the country we have been lucky in that we have not yet had to face the ice, snow and massive disruption that they bring.  We are prepared if the weather does turn nasty and we are forced to close.  Parents will be contacted via ParentMail and the school website: www.greenlaneschool.co.uk Please ensure you let school know if there are any changes to your contact details – particularly mobile phones!
The children have come back into school full of life and vigour.  Some things never change!  It has been lovely to see them settle so quickly back into the school routines.
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Can I remind all Parents/Carers that if you have any concerns about your child in school, then I would encourage you to contact the class teacher in the first instance, and if needed, myself.
A WARM WELCOME BACK TO . . .
Mr Howarth after his unfortunate illness before Christmas.  I am sure he will very quickly feel he has never been away!
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A WARM WELCOME TO NEW STAFF

Mr Neil Bothwell and Mrs Lynne Ledgard take up their new posts as Assistant Headteacher’s.  Mrs Vickie Colwell is now permanent as Class 10’s Teacher.  Mr John Morris, joins our Supply Teacher team.  Mrs Hilda Wolstenholme and Donna Smith are new MDA’s.  We hope the staff enjoy their time at Green Lane.
AND GOODBYE FOR NOW TO . . . 
[image: image6.wmf]Mrs Bani, Class 7 Teacher will take her maternity leave from this Friday 9th January.  Mrs Bani is expecting her first child very shortly.  She is being replaced by Miss Natalie Holmes who has been covering in Class TR4 for the past term.
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HEALTH AND SAFETY INSPECTION
We are to be inspected by a team from Warrington Borough Council on Monday 12th January.  The inspection will last for most of the day.
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We are constantly looking for ways to improve our communications with parents/carers.  We are currently using the following methods to send information to you; ParentMail (texts), e-mail, school web-site and paper copy. 
Please ensure you let the school office know if you change your e-mail or mobile phone number.  Those parents who do not have a mobile phone or access to the Internet will continue to receive a paper copy.
SOME VERY SAD NEWS
It is with great sadness that I am letting parents/carers know of the untimely death of Mrs Karen Nicholls, Headteacher of 
Fox Wood Special School.  Karen had been Headteacher of the school since April 2011. We worked very closely together in the early stages of the planning for the co-location of the two schools right through until she became ill.  It was a real tragedy that Karen missed the opening of the new College and Fox Wood School – a project she had given an enormous amount of her time and energy towards. Karen was a very determined Head who constantly strove for the improvement of Fox Wood School for the benefit of all its pupils.  She will be sadly missed.  Our thoughts and prayers go to her family and the pupils, staff, parents and governors of Fox Wood School.
HALF TERM HOLIDAY

SCHOOL CLOSES ON

Friday 13th February at 3.25 pm
SCHOOL REOPENS ON

Monday 25rd February at 8.50 am
Paul King

HEADTEACHER
